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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE- June 28th, 2017 

 

Homicide 
 

Adams County, Colo. – The Adams County Sheriff’s Office is currently investigating a homicide that 

occurred today at 7540 York St., around 3:50pm. As mentioned, this is still an ongoing investigation with 

an active crime scene so no additional information will be given out at this time. 

There are currently no suspects in custody and no threat to the public or the surrounding community. 
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